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BC Hydro Request to Depart from Major Project Capital Filing Guidelines 

for the Surrey Langley Skytrain Electrical Servicing Project 
BC Hydro’s 2018 Capital Filing Guidelines (2018 Guidelines) include BC Hydro’s commitment to file an 
application for a Certificate of Public Necessity and Convenience (CPCN) for power system extension projects 
that have an authorized cost of greater than $100 million prior to construction. 
 
On April 5, 2024, BC Hydro requested to depart from the 2018 Guidelines and not file a CPCN application for its 
Surrey Langley Skytrain Electrical Servicing Project. The project costs exceed the $100 million threshold. If the 
request is granted, BC Hydro would not be required to submit a separate major project application to the BCUC 
for approval, and the project costs would be reviewed in a revenue requirement application. 
 
Please visit the Proceeding webpage on bcuc.com under “Our Work” to learn more.  
 
To participate in the proceeding, visit www.bcuc.com/get-involved. 

 
GET INVOLVED 

• Submit a letter of comment 

• Subscribe to the proceeding  

IMPORTANT DATES 
1. Wednesday, May 1, 2024 – Deadline to 

submit a letter of comment to share your 
views, opinions, and insights on the 
application 

Subscribe to this Proceeding on bcuc.com under “Get Involved” to receive email notifications when public 
documents are added to the proceeding.  
 

CONTACT INFORMATION  

BC Hydro and Power Authority 

333 Dunsmuir Street 
Vancouver, BC  V6B 5R3 
 
E: bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com 
 
P: 604.623.3726 

British Columbia Utilities Commission 

Suite 410, 900 Howe Street  
Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3 
 
E: Commission.Secretary@bcuc.com 
 
P: 604.660.4700 

 

 

We want to hear 
from you 
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